5.12 (ae)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Proposed condo towers to be built at 310 Frances Ave. Stoney Creek

From: DIANNE MACLEAN

Sent: May 20, 2019 10:06 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Proposed condo towers to be built at 310 Frances Ave. Stoney Creek

Dear Honourable Mayor and Council

Please re-consider your delegated authority for SitePlan/ ControlApproval on the application for 310 Frances Ave. As
stated in the Planning Act, you have a duty to act in the best interest of all citizens. It is therefore extremely important
that approval for this massive build be made by all City of Hamilton elected representatives.

Respectfully
Dianne & Dave Maclean
Residents of Shoreliner at 500 Green Rd. Stoney Creek




